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Are you involved in planning for the coming school year? 

OUR CENTER IS!  And, in keeping with our mission (click on About Us on our 
homepage  https://smhp.psych.ucla.edu/ ) 

we need your feedback about ways we can do better in helping schools address 
barriers to learning and teaching. 

We would appreciate your indication about those aspects of our work you find helpful and what you think we 
should change and/or add to be more helpful. 

Any feedback will be valuable as we plan improvements. 

Thanks for all you do to enhance the well-being of children and youth. 

Best wishes and be well, 

Howard & Linda 

Howard Adelman, Ph.D.,  Professor of Psychology & Center Co director 
Linda Taylor, Ph.D., Center Co director 
Dept. of Psychology, UCLA 
Emails: adelman@psych.ucla.edu        Ltaylor@ucla.edu    

Center Website:     https://smhp.psych.ucla.edu/ 
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